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Switch Decommissions in Utah 
 
 
First Implementation Date: June 6, 2020 
Original Date Posted: February 12, 2020 
 
 
Summary: CenturyLink announces the planned decommissioning of Salt Lake City Main DS0 DMS 100 

switch. Working access lines and telephone numbers will be transferred to an existing switch in the 
same office. The Telcordia® LERG™ has been updated accordingly. 

 
 
Locations and  
Timing of Deployment: The following gives additional details on the switch decommissioning: 

 
 

Office Name Salt Lake City Main DS0 
Switch ID SLKCUTMADS0 
Switch Type DMS 100 
Implementation Date June 6, 2020 
 
Access lines and numbering resources will be transferred to: 
 
Office Name Salt Lake City Main DS1 
Switch ID SLKCUTMADS1 
Switch Type DMS 100 
Implementation Date June 6, 2020 
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Interface Requirements: Technical publications for the DMS 100 can be obtained from Nortel Networks. 

 
The LERG™ is available from TelcordiaÒ. 
 
 

Additional Information:  Services providers desiring technical information in conjunction with this 
notification may contact: 

 
Mr. William Bennett 
CenturyLink Corporation 
5325 Zuni St 
Denver, CO 80221 
720.578.2010 

 
 
 
 
 


